
 
 
SPECIAL MOTION NO. 5 – HAMMERSMITH AND FULHAM POLICE AND POLICE 
SERGEANTS 
 
 
 
Standing in the names of: 
 
 (i) Councillor Lisa Homan  
 
 (ii) Councillor PJ Murphy 
 
 
“This Council recognises the fantastic contribution Hammersmith and Fulham’s Borough 
police make to maintaining law and order in the Borough and gives a vote of thanks for 
their bravery and commitment to re-establishing order during the summer riots. 
 
We are also thankful for the contribution of police officers drafted in from as far afield of 
Wales and Hampshire to protect the Borough’s citizens, businesses and property during 
the riots. 
 
This Council appreciates the work of all police officers and in particular notes the critical 
front line strategic role played by the Borough’s Inspectors, Sergeants, PCs and PCSOs. 
It therefore regrets the cuts to the Borough’s sergeants’ positions and pledges to 
consider means of restoring those vital positions.” 
 
 

 
 


